
 
 

  

 
 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 

Request for Proposal 16005 

 
Air Quality Compliance Consulting Services 

 
 
 
 
November 3, 2015 
 
 
 
 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The Request for Proposal (RFP) is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
1. The RFP deadline remains unchanged. 

 
2. Reference Proposed Scope of Word: 

 Remove in its entirety, “5. Assistance with proposing and negotiating an alignment of 
the inconsistent EPA definitions of rural Alaska in RICE-NESHAP and NSPS – see 
references, below” 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 END OF ADDENDUM 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Rich Wooten, CDT, CPSM 
Contract Compliance Specialist 
rwooten@aidea.org, 907-771-3019 
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